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Monday 30th November 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Although Christmas will be a little different this year, we still have lots of different events for the children to enjoy. The Friends of the School have purchased an ‘online’ panto for us to watch in our bubbles and we will providing the children with an ice-cream in the ‘interval.’ The Friends also suggested that it would be nice to still have a film event, so each bubble will have a film morning or afternoon and Friends will provide refreshments for the children.

Christmas Cards
If you child would like to write Christmas car his/her friends, the post box will be open from Tuesday 1st December and will close on Friday 12th December. Cards can then be quarantined over the weekend, sorted on Monday 14th December and given to children to open on Wednesday 16th December.

Christmas Performance
Each class is currently practising a short performance, that we will film and share with you so that you can watch at home and share with other family members. Please can I ask that these performances are not shared on any social media platforms.

Christmas Hamper Raffle and Non-Uniform Day – Friday 11th December
The Friends of the School will be organising their annual ‘Christmas Hamper’ raffle.  I will circulate the leaflet with some more information as it will be a little different this year. On Friday 11th December we will be having a non uniform day to raise funds for the Friends of the School to buy produce for the hamper.   If your child would like to wear a non uniform, (feel free to dig out the Christmas jumpers - please send a £1.00 into school. 

Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 16th December
[bookmark: _GoBack]This year’s Christmas dinner will be on Wednesday 16th December. Meals can be ordered on the day as normal. 

Party Day -Tuesday 15th for Class 2/3 and Thursday 17th December for Class 1/Foundation
Please can your child come to school in their party clothes (with some appropriate outdoor shoes and coat to wear at playtime!). They will have their school lunch as usual.  In the afternoon they will have their party food.  We will send home a party bag; please can you put some party food and a drink in this bag. This can just be a couple of treat things (it doesn’t need to be a whole lunch as they will have had their lunch at school as normal).

Thank you for your continued support.

Susie Varley
Headteacher
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